
 

June/July Summer Term 2  

As we  enter our last term of the year we look forward to summer 
Weather. We aim to take the children outdoors as much as possible. 
Please send your child/children with the appropriate clothing and sun 
cream that they can apply themselves in a labelled bottle.  

We would also like to welcome Mrs H Goddard to Rockets who supports 
our children with some of our planned activities. 

 
 

SNACK MENU 

                                     

Week 1 -  Toast with jam/choc spread 

Week 2 - Beans on Toast 

Week 3 - Cheese crackers and pineap-
ple               

Week 4 - ham/cheese wraps with    
salad 

Week 5 - Pizzas 

Week 6 - Hotdogs 

Week 7 - Scones with Jam                       

Fresh fruit and water available every 
day 

Allergen list displayed in corridor  

     

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

If your child attends a club run by school or 
an outside provider you are NOT required to 
pay for Rockets until the club finish time. We 
are attempting  to work closely with school 
to ensure this runs smoothly but please bare 
with us, there will be teething problems.  I 
will work out your bill accordingly. Please 
speak to me if you have any questions and I 
will clarify.  

Billing and Fees 

Breakfast Club £3.50 

After school until 4…£3.60 

After school until 5…£6.90 

After school until 6…£8.60 

End of clubs until 5pm …£3.60 

End of club until 6pm ..£6.90 

Look out for emails from Libacura with instruc-
tions for payment.  

If you have any questions please  

contact Miss K Fletcher, via Clapham Terrace 
school office  

call 01926 423404. 

EMAIL—rocketsooscltd@hotmail.co.uk 

Themes and Topics 

Rockets will be looking at Beach life and summer 

this half term. We will be buying buckets and 

spades in our role play and painting flags from 

around the world.  

  

 

 



How to get in touch 
Rockets 
Clapham Terrace Primary School 
Clapham Terrace 
Leamington Spa 
CV31 1HZ 
Telephone:  01926 423404 
Email:  rocketsooscltd@hotmail.co.uk 
Website: www.claphamterrace.info 
 

 

We made Cotton wool clouds. The wool was soft.  

Emily —Year 2 

We made fruit kebabs! They were yum-
my!  

Raphael - Year Reception 

NOTICE BOARD 

 

We  update our notice boards in 

Rockets corridor each half term. 

They consist of our half termly plans 

informing you of all the fun activities 

your child will have the  opportunity 

to take part  in daily/weekly.  

There is also a board informing you 

of your reception class child’s key-

worker. 

Keyworkers are given to Reception 

age   children so they can work 

closely with them and get to know 

your child’s likes/dislikes. This helps 

your child/children to settle into 

Rockets and enjoy their time with us.  

Please come and talk to any member 

of staff in Rockets and we will all be 

happy to let you know how your 

child/children are settling in and 

what they have been taking part in 

during their time at Rockets.  

 

 


